From: Mary Lou Schmidt

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: redistricting
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:03:42 PM

Mary | am sorry this is late but if you could get this to the council members | would appreciate it.

Dear Council Members
As a community member for 34 years | would like to let you know that | would absolutely support

any opposition to the present plan to add Rohnert Park to the 5™ District. It seems those who are
working on the new plan are more worried about numbers of constituents in the district rather than
the make up (culture, rural vs. city etc.). Including this urban area will than make it difficult for the

voices from the west county to be heard
Thank You for taking the time to discuss this,

Mary Lou Schmidt
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